
5. FIRE SERVICE WARD REPORT 

 The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) 
by the Scottish Fire and Rescue Service providing an update on the 
activity within the ward for the period up to 30 September 2019. 

 Attached to the report were a series of graphs showing activity across a 
number of priorities and included comparisons with previous years. 

 The committee noted that bonfire night and the days around 5 November 
had to all intense and purposes gone well, from a community point of 
view, with few incidents of note. The Fire Officer agreed that the planning 
between partners and stakeholders beforehand had proven to be 
successful overall. 

 The committee was invited to note and provide comments on the 
Broxburn, Winchburgh and Uphall  Multi-member Ward Performance 
Report. 

 Decision 

 To note the contents of the report. 
 


